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4th Quarter, 2023 

LAST QUARTER TRAVELS! 

 

 

For unto you is born this day in the city of 

David a Savior, which is Christ the Lord.  

And this shall be a sign unto you; Ye 

shall find the babe wrapped in swaddling 

clothes, lying in a manger. 

~ Luke 2:11-12 

Euro Ladies Conference in Vienna, Austria!  

More than twenty nations were represented 

at this bi-annual conference, and we rejoice 

that one soul was filled with the Holy Spirit. 

We were blessed to teach a Marriage 

Seminar in Bordeaux, France.  Pastor 

Paul and Melissa Majdling are doing 

a great work in that city.  It was also 

great to meet up again with fellow 

Canadian missionaries, Mike and Liz 

Long.   

We spent a week in Prague with 

Missionary Matthew Buckland.  

Kevin is teaching the Book of 

Acts to Bible School students. 

Crystal was privileged to speak at a Ladies 

Christmas Tea in Prague.   

We want to take this opportunity to thank you for the financial and 
prayerful support you have offered throughout this year.  Going 
into next year, would you please keep the Kingdom of Belgium in 
prayer.  We have some situations where we need the powers of 
darkness to be overcome by the power of light.  We know that the 
One that is in us is GREATER than the one that is in this world.   

• Pray specifically for the scales of tradition and false doctrine to 
be removed from people’s lives. 

• Pray for the physical, mental, emotional, and spiritual well-
being of the leaders of the work, as well as for divine guidance 
and direction. 

In our 2nd quarter newsletter, we made an appeal for financial aid 
for one of our newer churches.  If you feel led to contribute, please 
forward your offering to Global Missions (see address below) and 
mark the donation for Wallace Missions Account #17901, 
Evangelism Project #2501. 

Blessings from Kevin and Crystal Wallace, Kingdom of Belgium! 

Merry Christmas to all and 

may the giver of all gifts 

bless you abundantly for 

your sacrificial giving to the 

cause of missions! 


